
COVID-19			Guidelines			for			2021			State			Meets	 		
The   safety   guidelines   below   are   to   keep   all   of   our   spectators   and   gymnasts   as   
safe   as   possible.    We   ask   that   all   gymnasts   and   spectators   adhere   to   these   
guidelines   to   allow   everyone   to   have   a   safe   experience.   

● Each   gymnast   will   only   be   allowed   three   spectators   per   gymnast.   Graduating   
Seniors   will   be   allowed   four   spectators.   

● Gate   is   CASH   ONLY,   exact   change   is   appreciated.   
● Temperature   checks   will   be   done   for   everyone   entering   the   building.   If   you   have   a   

fever   you   will   not   be   allowed   to   enter.   
● All   spectators,   gymnasts,   coaches,   and   judges   must   wear   a   mask   upon   entry   to   the   

building.   ALL   SPECTATORS,   COACHES   and   JUDGES   MUST   WEAR   A   MASK   AT   ALL   
TIMES   IN   THE   VENUE.   

● Gymnasts   will   also   be   required   to   wear   a   mask   during   down   times   as   well.    They   
will   not   be   required   to   wear   it   at   stretch,   warm   up   or   competition.   

● Gymnasts   need   to   bring   their   own   water   bottles   and   may   bring   chalk   in   their   own   
personal   bins.    A   chalk   bowl   will   be   available.   

● Make   sure   your   gymnast   arrives   dressed   and   ready   for   competition.     
● PLEASE   ARRIVE   15   MIN   PRIOR   TO   STRETCH,   DO   NOT   ARRIVE   EARLIER   THAN   

THAT.    The   building   must   be   cleared   and   disinfected   between   sessions.   
● Coaches   will   need   to   pick   up   awards   after   the   last   session   of   each   level.     
● There   will   be   banners   placed   for   photo   opportunities   after   awards.   
● Hand   Sanitizer   will   be   available   throughout   the   building.   

Thanks   to   everyone   for   your   help   in   this   process.    It   is   our   goal   to   give   the   gymnasts   and   
spectators   the   best   experience   while   keeping   them   safe!    See   you   all   soon!   


